
 

 

 
Location: ROX-TWZ A Line Roxburgh Foundation Strengthening Project 
Incident:  Unloading of Drill Rig from Transporter 
 
Further to the First Alert issued on 3rd May 2015, this Safety Alert details the Corrective 
Actions determined and implemented as the result of the investigation into the incident at 
Roxburgh where a Sub Contractor was injured whilst unloading a Drill Rig from a 
Transporter. 

 

Communicating with the employer of the injured employee and providing assistance 
where required to ensure a full return to work (ongoing at this time) 

Transporter modified with installation of full width hydraulic ramps (see photo below) 

Safety Plan Improvement – from this point forward ensure full detail on mobilisation and 
de-mobilisation steps is included in scope of work 

 

 

Drill Rig Pins Contractor resulting in Fractures 
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For more information, Name:   Robyn Scott 
please contact: Designation:   Health & Safety Co-Ord 
 Ph: 03 768 2724 Mob: 027 516 0075  
 email rscott@electronet.co.nz 

WHAT HAPPENED? 

 

CORRECTIVE ACTIONS 

 

Transporter at time of incident 

Modified Transporter Deck and Ramps 
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